
 
 
GASB Officially Delays Implementation 
 
Recognizing that the COVID-19 pandemic has caused significant disruption to the operations of State and 
Local Governments, the Governmental Accounting Standards Board (GASB) issued Statement No. 95 on 
May 8, 2020 which postpones the effective dates of several GASB statements and implementation guides.  
  
Effective dates are extended by one year for the following pronouncements and implementation guides: 
 

• Statement No. 83, Certain Asset Retirement Obligations. 
• Statement No. 84, Fiduciary Activities. 
• Statement No. 88, Certain Disclosures Related to Debt, Including Direct Borrowings and Direct 

Placements. 
• Statement No. 89, Accounting for Interest Cost Incurred Before the End of a Construction Period. 
• Statement No. 90, Majority Equity Interests. 
• Statement No. 91, Conduit Debt Obligations. 
• Statement No. 92, Omnibus 2020. 
• Statement No. 93, Replacement of Interbank Offered Rates. 
• Implementation Guide No. 2017-3, Accounting and Financial Reporting for Postemployment 

Benefits Other Than Pensions (and Certain Issues Related to OPEB Plan Reporting). 
• Implementation Guide No. 2018-1, Implementation Guidance Update — 2018. 
• Implementation Guide No. 2019-1, Implementation Guidance Update — 2019. 
• Implementation Guide No. 2019-2, Fiduciary Activities. 

 
Effective dates are extended by eighteen months for the following pronouncement and implementation 
guide: 
 

• Statement No. 87, Leases 
• Implementation Guide No. 2019-3, Leases 

  
It should be noted that the effective date of Statement No. 94, Public-Private and Public-Public 
Partnerships and Availability Payment Arrangements, remains as it is in the Statement because the 
pandemic was factored into that standard’s effective date. 
 
The requirements of Statement No. 95 are effective immediately. 
 
Contact Us 
 
As always, for further guidance and assistance, please reach out to David Gannon at 
dgannon@pkfod.com, Scott Oling at soling@pkfod.com, Jeffrey Shaver at jshaver@pkfod.com or  
Joseph Centofanti at jcentofanti@pkfod.com.  
 
About PKF O'Connor Davies  
 
PKF O’Connor Davies, LLP is a full-service certified public accounting and advisory firm with a long history of serving clients both 
domestically and internationally. With roots tracing to 1891, twelve offices in New York, New Jersey, Connecticut, Maryland and 
Rhode Island, and more than 800 professionals, the Firm provides a complete range of accounting, auditing, tax and management 
advisory services. PKF O’Connor Davies is ranked 27th on Accounting Today’s 2020 “Top 100 Firms” list. PKF O’Connor Davies is 
also recognized as a “Leader in Audit and Accounting” and is ranked among the “Top Firms in the Mid-Atlantic,” by Accounting 
Today. In 2021, PKF O'Connor Davies was named one of the 50 best accounting employers to work for in North America, by Vault.  
 
PKF O’Connor Davies is the lead North American representative in PKF International, a global network of legally independent 
accounting and advisory firms located in over 400 locations, in 150 countries around the world. 
 
Our Firm provides the information in this e-newsletter for general guidance only, and it does not constitute the provision of legal 
advice, tax advice, accounting services, or professional consulting of any kind. 
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